
Official  
 

Cemetery Meeting June 22, 2015 
Hooksett Municipal Building 

 
 

Present Mike Horne, Sharron Champagne, Denise Cascio Bolduc  
 
Meeting called to order 7:30PM  
 
After a discussion on what kind of metal detector to purchase, it was approved for Mike to spend up 

to the remaining budget for a new metal detector and carrying case. 

 

Denise will contact the lady about volunteering and invite her to the next meeting. 

 

It was agreed that we would like the entire sign at Heads Cemetery redone including the filigree 

swirls. Denise will follow up with Frank’s Signs. We will work with Highway Department to get the 

sign down. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:42PM 

Sharron Champagne 


